

30 January 2024

Dear Parents

Remuera Intermediate School Cycling Club; training and competing at School Road Cycling, Track
Cycling and Mountain Biking events in 2024

This form must be completed before your child can be registered with Cycling NZ Schools. Registration enables riders to access a Cycling New Zealand schools licence.

We thank you for supporting your child to be involved in Remuera Intermediate Cycling Club. We wish your child every success with their cycling endeavours and trust that they will represent our school in the manner befitting a Remuera Intermediate student.

While we encourage your child in this sport, Remuera Intermediate School will take no responsibility for the supervision and safety of your child during training sessions or when representing Remuera Intermediate School at any road, track or mountain biking event in 2024.

Please sign the form below and return to Tom Symons in the Multi Material Room, or email to tomsy@remint.school.nz

Yours sincerely

Tom Beckett

Deputy Principal

Return to Tom Symons, thank you.

I hereby acknowledge that I will take responsibility for the safety and well-being of my child whilst they are involved in the RI Cycling Club; travelling to events, at training sessions and when representing Remuera Intermediate School at any road, track or mountain biking event in 2024. I also acknowledge that these training sessions and competition events will be organised by parents.

Name of student	Room No
Parent Name	Signed
Email	Phone